
It’s been another busy week here at Abacus. Thank you to everyone who came 

along and supported our Christmas Fayre event on Wednesday afternoon, 

thankfully the rain stopped but it definitely felt Christmassy with the drop in 

temperature. It was lovely to see so many of our school community attend, we 

really appreciate your support. The raffle will be running throughout the rest of 

this term until Monday 15th December 2024. The raffle will be drawn, by our 

Young Leaders in their club on Tuesday 17th December 2024. Tickets can be 

purchased from the School Office. A percentage of money taken will be given 

to Silvanna Court as a Christmas treat towards their Wellbeing Fund.  

 

Next week, on Tuesday 3rd December 

2024 from 10-1pm,we have The Autism 

Reality bus visiting our school. The ex-

perience lasts for 15 minutes and two 

people can attend each session. The 

experience is designed to give partici-

pants a virtual experience of living with 

autism. This is a very practical , hands 

on experience that will give you a great-

er insight into autism and help you see 

the world from an autistic person's per-

spective. You can book your space at 

the School Office.  

Next week we will be on 

WEEK 3 of our school 

menu, which you can view 

on our website. 







Lots to celebrate this week for Buddy,  Orla, Sonny, Muhariba, Theo, Kayla, 

Samuel and Teddy.  





Friday 13th December 2024  

 

We have arranged for a Pantomime to 

come and visit our school. This will take 

place on Friday 13th December 2024, 

which is also Christmas Jumper Day. 

Children will be allowed to bring in 

snacks to enjoy whilst they watch the 

Pantomime.   

The school will be funding this experi-

ence. 

 

Christmas lunches 

Our Christmas lunches are taking place on: 

Foundation/Year 1 and Year 2– Tuesday 17th December 2024 

Years 3,4,5 and 6—Wednesday 18th De-

cember 2024 

Please see menus on the following pages.  











FAPS and Moji will be hosting a Christmas 
Disco on Thursday 12th December  full of 
dancing, games and fun! 
 
3 separate events will be held, as follows: 
Foundation 2pm-3.15pm – Cost per child 
£3 
Children to come to school that day 
dressed for the disco. Those not attending 
will watch a video in their classroom. All 
children to be collected at 3.15pm, as usu-
al. 
 
Year 1 & 2 3.30pm-5pm – Cost per child £5 
Children to bring party clothes to change into in the classroom at 3.15pm and 
be escorted to the party by class teacher/FAPS. Those not attending to be col-
lected from classroom doors at 3.15pm as usual. 
 
KS2 5.15pm-6.45pm – Cost per child £5 
Children to be collected at 3.15pm to get changed at home and come back for 
5.15pm. 
 
Spaces are bookable through our website www.pta-events.co.uk/faps-abacus. 
Please make sure you use your child’s full name and current class when book-
ing and that you select the correct event. 
 
Included in the ticket price will be all the entertainment, plus a drink and 
snack. 
 
We will also have various glow stick items and tuck available to buy – please 
send your child with no more than £5 cash for this. 
 
Bookings will be open from today until 6th December – please note, we will 
not be able to add any children in after this date. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact faps@abacus.essex.sch.uk 
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